
From: Valerie Vieira-Fulgenzi  
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 7:16 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Stop and vote against highway 413 
 
Hi, 
 
As we are faced with climate change and other much needed natural habitats for various health reasons 
, I vote against this project. 
 
It will negatively impact our environment that we live in as it will bring more pollution which is 
detrimental to our health . 
 
Thank you, 
 
Valerie 
Citizen in Kleinburg, Ontario  
 


